
 
 

Scholar Leadership Council 

Recommendations to the Superintendent & CEO 

 

The Scholar Leadership Council has reviewed the results of the 2021-22 Scholar Survey, 

and submitted to the Superintendent & CEO the following recommendations to consider 

for the upcoming 2022-23 school year:  

  

1. Enhance Communication Channels at Compass 

a. Use the weekly Firebird Report as a channel to communicate with 

scholars 

i. Recommend the broadcast to be under 10 minutes 

ii. Include a recommendation from a scholar to a scholar 

iii. Include contests for scholars to compete in 

iv. Include interview with Scholar Club Presidents 

b. Use the weekly Monday Morning Update (MMU) to communicate with 

learning coaches 

i. Recommend the MMU be concise and to the point 

ii. Include scholar testimonials to promote ongoing events 

(counseling, scholar success, etc.) 

c. Create a mechanism (template) to share important announcements at the 

start of synchronous instruction learning labs  

i. One (1) to two (2) slides to highlight events and offerings available 

to scholars  

2. Enhance Awareness of Offerings to Scholars and Learning Coaches at Compass 

a. Inclusive of suggestions from above 

b. Find additional, creative ways to inform and engage scholars and learning 

coaches at Compass 

c. Encourage teachers to bring their class to the monthly Virtual Assembly to 

increase attendance and participation in the assemblies 

3. Enhance Teacher & Staff Appreciation at Compass 

a. The SLC wishes to create short appreciation video clips 



b. Find additional ways to showcase appreciation of staff by scholars and 

parents 

4. Enhance Orientation Process for the New Scholars at Compass 

a. Find ways to pair veteran scholars with new scholars as a first year buddy 

b. Create grade-level class groups to connect scholars in the same grade 

level 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

  
Ms. KristiLynn Effie 
Scholar Leadership 

Council Chair 
 

 


